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Statement by the Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia on the Universal Periodic Review of the Federal Republic of Somalia
Madam President,  

Ethiopia welcomes the delegation of Somalia to the UPR Working Group and appreciates the presentation today. 
We congratulate Somalia for its effort to ensure hard-won gains in the field of peace and security in collaboration with actors such as the AMISOM. We acknowledge the steps taken in adopting legislation such as establishing the National Disability Agency, the Independent Human Rights Commission, and ratification of the African Union Convention on the Protection and Assistance of Internally Displaced Persons in Africa. 
We note with satisfaction Somalias’s submission of its overdue national reports to the treaty bodies under the Convention Against Torture, the Convention on the Rights of the Child, and the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights.
Ethiopia wishes to recommend Somalia:

1. Continue efforts in domesticating the Convention on the Rights of the Child in line with its priorities. And 
2. Enhance the resilience and adaptability of the comprehensive strategy to address the risk of famine and drought. 

We wish Somalia every success in this review. 

I thank you

